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the generation of on-campus and distance education student credit hours, the financial and 
faculty support of graduate students and the allocation of graduate student assistantships.  
 
Opportunities for Input and Next Steps 
 
This fall, we are meeting with the various on-campus constituencies and leadership groups, 
seeking discussion and input on our path forward. We have also created an online form at 
http://go.ncsu.edu/ideas for individuals to submit suggestions and ideas by Friday, December 13 
for review by the working group. The most promising opportunities will be investigated to 
determine their suitability for implementation at NC State; we anticipate sharing a list of 
recommendations with Chancellor Woodson in the spring for further discussion and review. 
Overall, we envision this as an iterative process, with strategies being implemented over the next 
few years, however, some strategies may need to be implemented as soon as possible to impact 
the coming fiscal year and we will inform you of these as they arise.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in ensuring that NC State makes the most strategic, effective and 
efficient use of its resources. 
 
 
Related Communications 

10/15/13 Chancellor Woodson on Impacts of State Budget on NC State 
 http://info.ncsu.edu/chancellor/letters/impacts-of-state-budget-on-nc-state/  

cc:  Chancellor Woodson, Duane Larick, Ginger Burks 

 


